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June 9 
 
Hi Everyone. 
Barbara Barron sent me the following 
information for those of us who would like 
to virtually attend Don's funeral tomorrow. 
 
It is taking place at the New Montefiore 
Cemetery tomorrow , 1180 Wellwood 
Avenue, West Babylon, LI . 
 
To attend virtually at 11 am enter the 
following link: 
 
https://client.tribucast.com/tcid/5062916711 
 
That should take you to the service. 
We send our heartfelt condolences to 
Barbara and family and hope to be with 
them soon in another Zoom memorial 
service to share and remember Don. 
 
Have a lovely peaceful weekend and see 
you soon, Barbara 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 
 

  

 

     

  

 

 


